
Summer Term Events  

In very unpredictable times, we are trying to deliver as many of our normal activities as possible. The safety of pupils, staff and 

families is the most important thing to consider at the moment and I hope that everyone will understand the need for us to vary 

what we would normally do in the Summer Term. Hopefully, we will not have to maintain restrictions for too much longer. 

Here is an outline of the planned activities. Please be aware that they may change at short notice due to Covid. 

Event or Activity Date and Time Further Information 

Casual Clothes Days Friday 28th May & Friday 
23rd July 

Fundraising for the Memorial Garden – Please send donations 
into school on the day. 

Year 3 Production  This has had to be cancelled. If an opportunity arises to be able 
to sing in groups, we will try to create a video for parents 

Year Group Sports’ Days Week commencing 21st 
June 

Year 6 pupils will design the activities and the PE staff will deliver 
the sports’ days for each year group separately. Spectators won’t 
be able to come along but winners will be announced on our 
website. 

Transition Arrangements 5th – 23rd July Children will get chances to meet and work with their next 
teacher whilst staying in their current classroom. 
The children will be shown where they will be working and where 
the important parts of the building are before we break for the 
summer holiday. 
Our usual information about the next year group will be sent out 
in the final half term. 

Open Evening Monday 12th July We will be asking children to select the work that they are most 
proud of. They will prepare what they are going to tell you about 
it in school and bring it home to share. Adults at home will be 
asked to send comments back. 

Last year’s Y6 
presentations 

Tuesday 13th July 6pm Certificates will be posted to all members of the year group that 
left in July 2020. (Now that we know that it is highly unlikely that 
we can have a presentation event.) 
Trophy winners will be invited to an outdoor presentation event 
with their parents/carers. 

Certificate Presentations 
for each year group 

During the last 2 weeks of 
term. 

These will be done in school within year group celebrations. 
Photographs of those who receive special certificates (and 
trophies in Year 6) will be posted in a special section of the 
school website. 

End of Year Reports Friday 16th July Reports will be in a different format when compared to previous 
years due to the Covid pandemic. 

Memorial Garden Official 
Opening 

Monday 19th July – 5pm The ex-pupils who proposed the memorial to Jo Charlesworth 
along with invited guests will officially open the new pond area. 

Year 6 Production Tuesday 20th July The end of year play will be filmed outdoors and will be available 
on the school website. 

Year 6 Traditional Activities  A separate letter will be sent to Year 6 pupils early in Half Term 6 
to give them details of things like Jumper signing, march out etc.  

End of Year Parties Friday 23rd July Children will be provided with crisps and pop and will play party 
games in their groups to celebrate the end of the year. 

As always, our Inclusion Team will be working hard to make all of these activities accessible for all children. They will contact 

individual parents to discuss the plans if necessary. If you have any questions about any of the plans and your child’s needs, 

please contact Mrs Wardman, Inclusion Manager. 


